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Date:

Financial Institution: 


To whom it may concern:
RE: 


____________________________________ is an employee with Southern Health-Sante Sud and a valued member of CUPE Local 4270.

Currently, CUPE Local 4270 and the Southern Health-Sante Sud are undergoing contract talks and negotiating for a new collective agreement.  On Tuesday, September 24, 2024, CUPE has provided strike notice to the employer for a strike date of Tuesday, October 8, 2024.

_____________________________________has requested a letter of introduction for their financial institution, informing you of the potential strike situation.  
CUPE Local 4270 respectfully requests your cooperation with ______________________________ in addressing their financial concerns.
Please contact the undersigned if you require further information.

Yours truly,
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Holly Chaperon
President CUPE Local 4270
Email: president@cupe4270.ca
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